Seattle, WA May 13. 2004

Gregg Scott Luce,
Principal.
Executive Management Engagement Group

Re: Business Relationships

Dear Gregg,

It has been my pleasure working with you and Millennium Il Corporation to
date. | have found our collaboration and cooperation in pursuing strategic
business-to-business potentials worthwhile. My intention is to continue
with you in examine exciting business opportunities.

Right now, my prime interest is your "humans into space” endeavor, a
strategic alliance bringing Aerospace interests, Space-Tourism advocates,
Starport mega-resort proponents, one international airline and a Space-Cruiser
developer together.

For this effort | would like to offer you my insider aerospace industry knowledge.
Together, with your twenty plus years as an executive using unique destination
forums and your work with accredited resources, let's get "humans into space”

Sincerely and in the spirit of achievement!
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